
From:   

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 1:12 PM 

To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>; Ann Arbor Renter's Commission 

<RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Housing inquiry  

 

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from 

Learn why this is important at 

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

 

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 

attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 

safe. 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

My name is  and I was hoping you could either help me, or point me in the right 

direction. 

Me, my fiancé, my mother, and my 2 ESA pups are moving to Michigan from Florida, our last day here 

(in FL) will be November 15th. 

 

My fiancé already landed a job in Ann Arbor, I work from home, and my mom is currently a kitchen 

manager, and interviewing. 

We are having a really hard time getting anyone to accept our rental applications because we aren’t 

physically in the state and the only renters I have found that will let us apply, and are within our price 

range,  are mobile home communities. We are completely fine with mobile homes, I just wanted to 

reach out and see if there was a way to get in contact with owners/personal landlords, or any other 

outlets I can use on my hunt to find our home in Michigan. 

 

I apologize if I am way out of line or luck with emailing you, but I am exhausting every option I can find. 

 

Thank you so much for your time. 

 



Best regards, 

 

 




